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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
I’m sorry to see that you guys have passed up on this opportunity to force out-of-state guides
(Colorado) doing business on the San Juan River at Navajo Dam State Park to pay more for
the privilege of making a living off of our resources. Five hundred bucks a year for a
concession permit that allows them to earn up to $500 a day for months on end? And you want
to double my cost to camp and fish there? C’mon now. 

Karl Moffatt
White Rock N.M.
www.outdoorsnm.com
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